
Dear Rahul Kumar Pal,

Congratulations on your provisional admission for to California State University, Monterey Bay

(CSUMB)! You have been provisionally admitted based on your self-reported, unofficial, or in-

progress transcripts and test scores. Please submit your final official documents by the

document deadline.

You will be emailed from the International Programs Office with information regarding next

steps, immigration, housing, course enrollment, and orientation. 

Please pay the 100 dollar Enrollment Confirmation Fee by the posted deadline.   This

confirms your enrollment and reserves your place at CSUMB. The deposit is non-refundable

and is applied toward your first semester’s tuition. Please visit your student Dashboard for

online payment instructions, and be sure to choose the "International Enrollment

Confirmation Fee” if paying with U.S. currency. If paying with foreign currency you can pay

with Flywire.

Please check your Student Applicant Portal to verify that we have received all of your

documents by the posted deadline. You are responsible for monitoring your admission

progress on your Dashboard and you must take action by posted deadlines. ​ All documents

including your official transcripts need to be submitted by the deadline.  Missing one of our

posted deadlines will result in your application and offer of admission being rescinded.

Contact us at internationaladmissions@csumb.edu if you have any questions. Reference your

student ID number in all communications: 005414921.

We look forward to receiving your enrollment confirmation and meeting you soon!

Congratulations again on your achievement. 

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Mihopoulos

Assistance Vice President for Enrollment Management

California State University, Monterey Bay


